
Public Notice 
 

Long Beach Parks and Recreation Commission Fee Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Long Beach Parks and Recreation Commission will 
discuss fiscal year 2021 mid-year fee changes for parks and recreation programs.  The 
meeting will be held on Thursday, January 21, 2021, at 9:00 a.m., via teleconference. 
 
The Parks and Recreation Commission agenda and detailed listing of proposed fees 
and fee changes are available for viewing on the Internet at  
http://www.longbeach.gov/park/business-operations/about/department-fees/.  For more 
information call Valerie Davis at (562) 570-3170. 
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